
 

  

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/567                                                                   Date:26/08/2024 

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil, 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Subject: Inputs on  the European Union’s Ecodesign for Sustainable Products 

Regulations (ESPR) 

We wish to inform you that O/o. DCPC is seeking inputs on “Ecodesign for Sustainable 
Products Regulation” Making sustainable products in the EU the norm. 

The Eco-design for Sustainable Products Regulation (ESPR), which entered into force 
on 18 July 2024, is the cornerstone of the Commission’s approach to more 
environmentally sustainable and circular products. Products and the way EU use it can 
have a significant impact on the environment. Consumption in the EU can therefore be 
a major cause of climate change and pollution. 

The ESPR aims to significantly improve the circularity, energy performance and other 
environmental sustainability aspects of products placed on the EU market. 

 Members doing trade with EU markets are requested to refer the EU Eco Design 
Regulation and provide their comments on it to the undersigned 
at bharti@plexconcil.org; anirudha@plexconcil.org latest by 30.08.2024. 

 

Best regards, 

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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